

Sunflower Newsletter

Hello, Sunflower parents,

The first two weeks have been full of fun and learning our classroom routines. We enjoyed getting to know our new friends and families.

This month we will learn the core value of Respect, the letter Aa and Bb, the color red, the circle shape, apples and the 5 senses.

Blessings, Mrs. McDowell & Mrs. Mahler

Important Dates

~9/2 - Closed/ Labor Day ~9/6 - Half Day no aftercare ~9/11 - Visit Nazareth House Seniors ~9/25 - School Picture Day



Reminders

When packing your child's lunch, please pack them two napkins. One is for them to use as a napkin and the other to use as a placemat.